Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64B3-5.003
Technologist

The Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel hereby gives notice: of the issuance of an Order Denying the Petition for Variance or Waiver, filed on August 19, 2019, by Martha Fahim. The Notice of Petition for Waiver or Variance was published in Vol. 45, No. 172, of the September 4, 2019, Florida Administrative Register. Petitioner was seeking a waiver or variance of Rule 64B3-5.003, F.A.C. The Board considered the instant Petition at a duly-noticed public meeting held on September 6, 2019. The Board’s Order, filed on February 8, 2022. The Board found that the Petitioner met the purpose of the underlying statute by other means and therefore voted to approve Petitioner’s application. The Board voted to deny the petition for variance or waiver as moot.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Joe Baker, Acting Executive Director, Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257, (850)488-0595, or by electronic mail: Joe.Baker@flhealth.gov.
